
 

Page 1 of 1 IR861: Diversity of SLT 
 

Reference: IR861 
 
Date issued: 17 February 2023 

Diversity of highest-paid individuals at WAO 
 
I am writing in response to your request for information dated 03 February 2023 in 
which you requested information regarding the diversity of Audit Wales’ workforce.  
 
For ease of reference, I have reproduced your questions below in bold. 
 
Can you tell me what proportion of the highest paid 10% of people on your 
payroll are from BAME backgrounds? Furthermore, what proportion are 
women? 
 
There are 289 employees on our payroll. We have identified the highest paid 10% of 
people as the 29 highest paid individuals on our payroll.   
 
Of those 29 highest paid individuals, none of them are from BAME backgrounds and 
10 of the highest paid individuals are female.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Information Officer  


